
FROM THE REGISTRY

RULE CHANGES
At the November 3, 2015 meeting of the 
American  Saddlebred Registry (ASR) Board of 
Directors, the Board approved the following rule 
changes.  Note: the approved new language is in bold 
italicized text.  A complete list of all ASR Rules and 
Regulations as well as the ASR Bylaws are available 
on our website at  www.asha.net/aboutus/registry/
asrgovernance/.

OTHER REGISTRY TRANSACTION FEES
(Effective date: December 1, 2015)
Certificate of Eligibility to Show (annually)

$25.00   $50.00  
(Effective date: January 1, 2016)
Breeder Designation fee (optional)

$25.00   $50.00
Recording of a Lease

$25.00   $50.00
Priority handling (RUSH Service)

$50.00   $100.00

(Effective date: January 1, 2016)
SECTION II. GENERAL BUSINESS POLICIES
K. INFORMATION REQUESTS
The Registry may furnish ownership, pedigree or 
other information with respect to specific horses in 
response to legal process, court order, requests from 
recognized registries of other breeds, and requests 
from other individuals or entities where such individual 
or entity states in writing the purpose of the inquiry 
and the Registry determines such requests to be 
reasonable. The Registry shall have no duty, 
however, to forward such documentation to any 
third party.

SPECIAL PRICING FOR REGISTERING YOUR 
HALF AMERICAN SADDLEBRED!
The American Saddlebred Registry is pleased to 
announce that its’ Board of Directors has approved a 
request from the ASR Sport Horse Committee to offer 
a special $50 registration fee for all Half Saddlebreds 
12 months of age and over for a period of six months, 
i.e.  for applications postmarked April 1, 2016 to 
October 1, 2016.  The normal fee is $150.  Please 
note that the registration fee for horses registered 
with another breed Association/Registry is $35. The 
$50 DNA kit fee still applies.  The goal is to increase 
the number of registered Half American Saddlebreds 
and thereby increase the number of horses eligible to 
participate in our Sport Horse Programs. Download an 
Application for Registration form for a Half American 
Saddlebred and review information regarding our 
Sport Horse Programs on the ASHA website at www.
saddlebred.com. Please feel free to contact the 
Registry at (859) 259-2742, if you have any questions 
or if you would like additional information.

SADDLEBRED RECORD
Upon approval by the ASR Board of Directors on 
November 5, 2015, all Country Pleasure points 
earned prior to December 1, 2008, will be tabulated 
in the same manner as the current points system for 
the Saddlebred Record program. Please review show 
records for updated CH points and feel free to contact 
Patricia Edwards at (859) 259-3899 or at p.edwards@
asha.net with any questions.

For questions, contact the Registry staff at
(859) 259-2742, or at registry@asha.net
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